
New Emerson
2025

Enrollment
The New Emerson School Lottery-Based
Application Process will be open 
Dec. 9-19, 2024. 

Please stop by our office 7:45 a.m. to 4 p.m. Mon.-
Thurs. and 8:00 a.m to 12:00 p.m. Fridays to pick
up an application and put your child’s name on the
lottery list. The lottery will be held Jan. 9, 2025 at
2 p.m. and notifications happen by mail.

If you live out of town, email us for more info at
tlane@d51schools.org

About Us

www.newemerson.d51schools.org
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